
I hereby request an Inquiry to the Treaty tabled on 9 February 
2016.
I believe there are a number of concerns for Australians that have 
not been addressed and the fact the negotiations have been so secret 
disturbs me to no end.
I believe that there should be a proper debate and consultation with 
the Australian people before we enter into this draconian agreement.

Dale Moroney
South Australia
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